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Comment Form — [Name of SAR or Standard] [Project Number]

PLEASE DO NOT USE THIS FORM TO SUBMIT COMMENTS.  IT WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED.

Background Information:
The System Restoration and Blackstart Drafting Team (SRB SDT) has made significant changes to the second posting of EOP-005-2 and EOP-006-2 based on comments received from the industry.  
The draft standards, EOP-005-2 and EOP-006-2, should be reviewed as a set when providing comments. 
The System Restoration and Blackstart Drafting Team would like to receive industry comments on this group of standards.  Accordingly, we request that you include your comments at the link below by May 29, 2008.
https://www.nerc.net/nercsurvey/Survey.aspx?s=5d2e73b9e0134bdd8acf2485b1138ead 

You do not have to answer all questions.  Enter All Comments in Simple Text Format.  
Insert a “check” mark in the appropriate boxes by double-clicking the gray areas.

1. The SDT has made numerous changes to the text of both EOP-005 and EOP-006 in an attempt to clarify requirements based on industry comments from the second posting.  Do you agree with the changes that were made?  If not, please provide specific suggestions for change.
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
2. The SDT has completely re-worked the Implementation Plan based on industry comments from the second posting.  Do you agree with the changes that were made?  If not, please provide specific suggestions for change. 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
3. The SDT has included compliance elements including VSL for this posting.  Do you agree with the assignments that have been made?  If not, please provide specific suggestions for change. 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
4. Are there any other issues that need to be addressed?  Please be specific. 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 

Comments:      
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